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Comments: I am very much in support of expansion of Lutsen Mountains.  In particular, I see a real need for

additional beginner runs.  There are currently very few beginner runs, and so for novice skiers wanting to spend

several days at Lutsen, there aren't many choices.  It gets pretty old skiing the same few runs day after day.

Novice skiers are completely restricted to Ullr and Eagle Mountains. The Catwalk run isn't really an option

because while it is an easy run, you have to then go on an intermediate run in order to get to the ski lift.  It makes

no sense to have a novice run that a novice can't use (because they would also have to use an intermediate run).

 

Also, the lines for the Bridge Chair can get really long.  When you ski down to the bottom of Eagle, the only way

back out is the Bridge Chair. It gets really backed up down there during peak times.  

 

My family and I really like Lutsen Mountains, but we would stay longer and ski more if there were more runs,

especially novice.


